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ES / EO / DDR 1st May 1967

Helmut Steinbach, Esq.,
Freie Deutsche Jugend,
Unter den Linden 36 - 38,
Berlin W.8.

Dear Mr. Steinbach,

Thank you very much for your friendly letter of the 18th April, and for your kind invitation to visit 
F.D.J.

I shall be glad to meet you again in Berlin, and to visit Tuchheim as proposed.

Following the practice of the last two years, I expect to be accompanied by a member of our West 
German branch, and hope that this is acceptable to you.

We intend to arrive in Berlin on the 5th June, in the morning, und will proceed direct to your office.

S.C.I. would like to invite five volunteers from F.D.J. to workcamps in Austria during the summer, for 
which the conditions are similar to those which your volunteers have attended in the past. I hope that 
you agree, and that we shall discuss the details when I visit Berlin.

We look forward to meeting you in the near future.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Janet Goodricke
European Secretary
Service Civil International
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            SCI German branch. 


